
From: Lynn G
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Vote No on HB 2015
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 6:23:07 PM

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Elizabeth Frison, and I am a lifelong Republican from Washington County. I am
asking that you Vote No on HB 2015. It was already voted down by the voters in a statewide
vote. You would be going against the vast majority of your constituents.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Frison
Retired VA Nurse 
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